Wilde Bunch Executive Board Meeting
March 8, 2008

Scott Cline’s Office

Attendees: Kent de Jong, Alan Kroll, Scott Cline, Carlos Lujan, Scott Amspoker,
                  Georgian Spata, Jack Denvir, Bill Eyler, Kris Jensen
Meeting was called to order at 10:02 AM

· Minutes from February’s regular and special board meetings were reviewed and corrections made. 

· Motion’s to accept the minutes were made by Scott Cline and Alan Kroll and voted on unanimously.

Strategic Discussions:

· Jack Denvir to continue as Class Director

Wilde Bunch Class Schedules:

· Scott Cline will head up a committee to develop class curriculum and schedules.

· According to Kris, Basic classes are going well as scheduled.

· Bill announced graduation for plus class on April 1st.

·     Cross over for basic class will be held on April 28th.

Wilde Bunch Leadership for the Future:
· It was suggested to ask for volunteer’s to mentor with board members.
Wilde Bunch Announcements:

· Proposal to send out mailing to members. 
· Create a newsletter.

Performance Team for Pride:

· Alan Kroll to solicit help with coordinating pride activities.

Tactical Discussions:
Treasurer’s Report:

· There is a significant increase to the balance due to anniversary registration and advance payment of dues.

Fun Dances budget:

· Scott Cline to present the Fun Dance budget.
Anniversary Party 2008:
· Anniversary Party going well.
· Members will be asked to help clean up as the day goes by so that clean up will be easier at night.
· 50/50 donation to (All Join Hands)
· Kris proposed to have a flyer at the anniversary party for the new June class.
CTC 2008:

· CTC going well
· It was suggested to have morning dancing at the Balloon Fiesta Park.
· Motion was made and accepted to change the Sunday hours too 12pm-3pm
Club Shirts for Convention:
· Club members to be polled regarding the convention shirts.

Motion was made to adjourn meeting. 1st Georgian, 2nd Alan

Meeting adjourned 12:10PM

Next meeting at 10:00 AM April 5th 
Scott Cline’s office.

